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DRAFT 

 

August 18, 2015 
  
 
 
Dawn Weisz, Executive Officer 
Marin Clean Energy 
1125 Tamalpais Ave. 
San Rafael, CA 94901 
 
Dear Mrs. Weisz: 
 
The City of Napa would like to thank your staff for the presentation of the Marin Clean Energy 
(MCE) program to our City Council during the August 18, 2015 meeting.  The Council found the 
presentation educational and understands that MCE will be making similar presentations to 
each community in the county, or has already.  The City also understands that the analysis 
needed to present to communities as a part of the commitment process would be most 
beneficial if every municipality in the county were to participate. 
 
The City cordially requests that you authorize your staff to conduct exploratory analysis to 
determine if Napa would derive benefits by participating in the MCE program.  After this analysis 
is complete, and if the program appears to benefit city utility users, we understand that a more 
formal action by the Council will be necessary to request membership in the Napa County 
Community Choice Aggregation (CCA) program. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you concerning the analysis and City staff will play an active 
role in the process.  Please feel free to contact me at 707-257-9501 or 
mparness@cityofnapa.org to discuss this further. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Parness 
City Manager 
 


